
Minutes 

June, 2, 2009  
West Boylston  

TOWN WIDE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

 

TWPC members present: Mr. Gaumond, Mr. Greenough, Mr. Alan Phillips, Ms. Paré, Ms. Harris, Ms. 

Dunn, Ms. Meola, Mr. Fishbein 
TWPC members absent:  Dr. Tashjian, and Mr. Steven Paige 

 
The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Leon Gaumond, at 7:05pm. 

 
The Minutes of Jan. 6 2009 and the Meeting Notes from April 14. 2009 were approved. 

 

The Chairman informed the Committee that Mr Steven Paige has been nominated by the School 
Committee to replace Ms Lewis as their representative to the TWPC. 

 
The use of a survey tool on the web site was discussed. It was thought this would be a good, inexpensive 

way of sampling the thoughts and ideas of the citizens for the update of the Master Plan. Some soft ware 

would need to be purchased which would cost $800 the first year and $400 every other year it was used. 
Mr. Gaumond and Ms. Paré will examine further. 

 
It was decided to schedule the following Boards and Committees to meet with the TWPC in order to get 

their input on the Master Plan Update: 
 

July  Economic Development 

 
September Housing 

 
October  Planning Board 

 

November Transportation 
 

December Open Space and Municipal Buildings 
 

Next meeting will be on July 21, 2009 at 7pm. 

 
Meeting as adjourned at 7:45pm. 

 
                                                                           Charles Greenough, Clerk 

 
 

 


